ITEM 17
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

EXTRAORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING  
    -

10 MARCH 2011 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Councillor Kam Chana
Asked of:
Councillor Phillip O’Dell (Deputy Leader and Portfolio Holder for Environment and Community Safety)
	Question 4:  
“The previous Conservative administration wanted to introduce an innovative programme called Park Partners, which your party resisted. 

The intention of Park Partners was to rejuvenate Harrow's parks and pavilions and make them hubs of the community. What schemes is your administration introducing which recognise the value to residents of Harrow's parks, pavilions and open spaces, and how are said schemes reflected in this budget?”



